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News Release of April 30, 2024 

Ford Avenue Closure 
 

On Wednesday, May 1, 2024, the City of Alpena will 
be repairing a sewer main break on Ford Avenue. Ford 
Avenue, between Alfred and Bosley, will be closed to 
all traffic.  
 
Signage and barricades will be present to guide traffic 
around the closure, but motorists are advised to seek 
alternate routes. 
 
This closure is expected to last two (2) days unless 
weather or construction delays occur.  
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